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Melbourne Water price review 2021 

Submission received through Engage Victoria 

From 25 March 2021, we began accepting submissions on the Melbourne Water price review 2021 

- draft decision via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, interested parties 

were given the opportunity to provide feedback on our draft decision on Melbourne Water's price 

submission. 

Date submitted: 05 May 2021 

Submission written by: Charis Cheng 

I think Prices for Water should go down, especially in the middle of a recession. 
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